
New Traffic Patterns and Parking 
For 

Kirk of Holly Springs 
 

Raleigh Road and Rogers Street (in front of the church) are 
now closed!  Please be advised of new traffic patterns for our 

parking! 
 

Parking Instructions for KoHS members and regular attenders: 
 
Parking field:  Please continue to use the parking field across Rogers St. from the 
church.  You must now enter the lot from Grigsby Avenue. 
 
With Raleigh Road closed from Rogers to Grigsby, you must now access the lot by 
going to Ballentine St.:  
 
Going South  (from Town Hall to the church) 
Going South on Main St.:  Turn left onto West Ballentine St., then turn right onto 
Raleigh Road, then left onto Grigsby and finally right into the parking lot. 
 
Going North (from Hwy 55 bypass to church) 
Pass the church and the carwash to turn right onto West Ballentine St. ;  Turn 
right onto Raleigh Road; Turn left onto Grigsby, then right into the lot. 
 
Church Yard and Driveway Parking:  Limited parking spaces for visitors and folks 
with mobility issues. 
 
We are reserving as much parking beside the church for folks who have mobility 
issues and for guests/visitors.  We estimate that we have approximately 15 spaces 
with 4 spaces reserved for guests/visitors beside the sidewalk facing the stained 
glass windows. 
 
Please limit parking on the portion of Rogers St. that will remain open.  Our 
Baptist neighbors use the street for their parking. 


